
In June, when jimmy 
was 4 months old, we 
travelled with our 
graduating youth 
group students to 
lake mead, NV, an hour 
outside of las vegas. 
We spent a week on a 
houseboat with the 
students. It was a 
great time of relaxing, 
hanging out with the 
kids, and challenging 
them to continue to 
build their faith during 
their upcoming life 
changes. During our 
trip home a flight 
delay forced us to 
spend the night in the 
denver airport. These 
types of unexpected 
events are the stuff 
that youth ministry is 
made of. 

Wow, 2006 has been amazing! In 
february James was born. What a 
crazy ride! As a result of this 
precious gift we have lost most of 
our spontaneity, but have gained 
blessings far beyond our 
expectation. 

In august we flew to 
michigan to visit Kevin's 
extended family. It was 
a relaxing time, with 
kevin and I getting the 
opportunity to sneak 
out for some much 
needed time alone. One 
of the highlights of our 
trip was a visit to the 
henry ford museum, 
near detroit. The 
museum boasts an 
abundance of varied 
exhibits, including the 
history of the 
automobile, and a 
baseball hall of fame 
exhibit. 

In september we began 
a new ministry year, 
with a new group of 
students (our seniors 
graduated in the 
spring). Hello junior 
high! After only a week 
of meeting with our 6th 
graders we both agreed 
that these kids had 
stolen our hearts. We 
had been nervous about 
entering junior high 
ministry after getting 
used to high school, but 
we are so glad that we 
made the move, and have 
already been blessed 
tremendously.

It's with a sense of contentment that we look 
forward to 2007. I (janeen) am feeling the need 
to get my house organized while I have the 
chance (since right now we only have one 
munchkin bent on disorder). Kevin has been 
excelling at m.E.A., including earningexcellent 
work reviews. kevin is excited to complete 
several home improvement projects this 
summer. Jimmy is inching toward his first steps, 
and surely will achieve many more firsts 
throughout this year. What else does god have 
for us this year? We eagerly await the 
fulfillment of his plan in our lives. continue to 
shape us, lord!. 

for more of the maxwell family's 
adventures, check us out on the web at 

http://maxwellhouse.wordpress.com

I'm so cute!


